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24 May 2011 

cheerful scout plc (‘cheerful’ or ‘the Company’) 
 

  

cheerful scout plc, the AIM-traded multi-media specialist, announces that after nine years 

as Non-Executive Chairman, Stuart Appleton, is to resign from the board, effective from 

30 June 2011, to concentrate on his other business matters.   

 

Gary Fitzpatrick, Managing Director, commented “Stuart has given provided council and 

guidance over the last nine years and we wish him well for the future”. 

 
 

** ENDS ** 
 
For further information visit www.cheerfulscout.com or contact: 

 

Gary Fitzpatrick cheerful scout plc Tel: 020 7291 0444 

Mark Percy/Catherine Leftley Seymour Pierce Tel: 020 7107 8030 

Elisabeth Cowell St Brides Media & Finance Ltd Tel: 020 7236 1177 

 

 
 


